From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 18:41

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application Ref: 2014/6845/P

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P
thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: [N

From: Lee Co

Sent: 09 December 2014 17:40

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Application Ref: 2014/6845/P

Dear Mr Thuraire

| write to object to planning permission for the new Royal Free build.

As a parent of children at Hampstead Hill School | am concerned over the safety of the children at the school both
now in the future, bearing in mind the 7 storey new build will overlook the children's playground directly.

I am also concerned over increased traffic levels. The roads are regularly congested throughout the day, and I expect
this would be worse if the planned works to the hospital are permitted. Further, increase road traffic, increases in
road accidents. This is an area with many schools and | have a genuine concern over the children’s safety on the

streets.

Yours sincerely
Best regards
Lee Cory

Jago Capital

A: 57 Grosvenor Street, London, W1K 3JA
D:

M:
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This communication is from Jago Capital, a trading name of Jago Corporate Finance LLP, registered in England. Limited
Liability Partnership Number OC368663. Registered Office: Lake View House, 4 Woodbrook Crescent, Essex CM12 OEQ.
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services to qualified investors. This email is neither an offer to sell nor a solicitation to invest. Past performance is not
indicative of future results. The value of investments and any income generated may go down as well as up and is not
guaranteed.



